Dear Sirs

I am writing to object-
This is an intensive, intrusive development which should be refused permission for a number of reasons:

1. The bulk and height of six storey blocks is unacceptable in what is currently a much loved
community assct

2. Tt clearly contravenes Open Space protection policies

3. It will create significant levels of light, air and noise pollution in what is currently a peaceful, wild
space

4. The traffic impact (for visitors and staff) on surrounding roads will be unacceptable, with no attempt
to mitigate this in the designs

5. Tt destroys the habitat of a number of different wild animals including starlings and song thrushes

6. There are no affordable homes

7. The proposal effectively creates a self-contained enclave which is out of keeping with the rest of the
area and entirely separate from the rest of the community

Kind regards,

Samantha Vaile

Sent from my iPhone



